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I learned of this bill through AABB. I think it's necessary in the current ideological 

fervor to add a level of rationality, in order to allow ourselves to be more consistent 

with equal application of the law. It's important that libraries in Oregon support a 

diversity of perspectives, enabling a wider understanding of different life experiences. 

As such, it's necessary to pre-empt discrimination based not on education or 

entertainment worth, but based on ideological grounds. 

 

I support this bill. 


